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April 21, 2014

RE: Midtown Republic Services

The proposed staging dumpster areas for the Midtown Residences are adequate for Republic
Service truck to service trash and recycling collection.

The site plans were slightly modify for the Republic truck to come through the Emergency
access (which is also the Fire Dept. access) to collect the dumpsters for building one. This will
ensure that the driver has a straight access to the dumpsters and will prevent any safety concerns.

The maintenance team for the Midtown residences will ensure that the dumpsters are in the
staging areas on the collection days and that the dumpsters are properly positioned. We will
work with Midtown on how to properly place the dumpster on the collection days. A contact
person for the dumpsters with a phone number is required when the site is fully operational.

In addition, if there is any safety concern that arises, Republic Service will need a contact person
to reach out to and will work with Midtown to correct any deficiencies.

Please feel free to contact me with ant questions.

Regards,

0

Custo vice Supervisor
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